
Based on the requests made by the Managing Committee of the Association to Mr P.R.Earnarst, 
Chairman, Green Peace Constructions Private Limited, Chennai and founder Promoter and one of 
the Directors in the erstwhile Green Peace Landscapes Private Limited, the meeting was held at 
Chennai on 18.01.2014. The main purpose of the meeting was essentially to discuss about giving a 
face lift to “Green Peace Cottage Gardens” and “Green Princess Cottage Gardens’’ the first 
prestigious Project of the said Promoters, to identify the steps to be followed to have the Layouts 
approved by the Tamilnadu Government and, to seek his  assistance and support in this regard. 
 
Mr. P.R. Earnarst has readily come forward with the assurance to extend all possible assistance and 
support to the Association to be able to obtain Government Approval of the Lay out. He also agreed 
to interact closely with the Association and  gave valuable information, clarifications and 
suggestions in the accomplishment of the goals with procedure to be followed by the Association in 
a time bound manner.  
 
As a kick start, he has agreed to have a joint Site visit during the course of the next week along with 
the Managing Committee members to take note of the present condition of the main approach road 
within the Site in particular connecting OMR with Siruthavur Village and also, to assess the existing 
condition of the common facilities/ amenities created initially by the Promoter Company, to decide 
on further course of action.   
 
 

             ======= Wish you a Happy New year ======== 

 


